Director’s Report
June 2022                                                 Board Meeting 7/18
Circulation 701 (813) 
Patrons –325 (221)   
Computer Sessions-55 (41) 
Computer Assistance/ fax- 10 (4) 
New Patron Registrations 4 (2)    
Digital Collection Statistics:
Overdrive Checkouts 56 + 1= 57 (39) 
New Items 64 (60)      
Holds Placed 74 (130)   
Holds Received 163 (140)    
Holds Filled 164 (201)     
Facebook Statistics
Month Total Consumers 313 (289)  
Month Total  Post Engagements 536 (495)
Total Video Views 12 (35)       
Page Reactions 106 (105)  
WIFI-40 (38)  
Story Time ( In person, by apt.)
6/2 20 (prek visit)
6/16 20 (pre K visit)


Bone Builders
6/2-7, 6/7-4, 6//9-6, 6/14-5, 6/16-2, 6/21-4, 6/23-6, 6/28-6, 6/30-3

Program/ presenter
[bookmark: _GoBack]6/1 DIY Water Sprinkler- 3
6/2 Pop up craft (sprinklers) -5
6/3 Homesteaders Club 8
6/15 Teen Discussion 5
6/15 Tinkergarten Solstice 10
6/22 Craft Repeat 3
6/23 Yoga 12
6/25 Dom’s Picnic 15
6/25 Movie Night 20
6/29 Summer Reading Shirts 10 
6/30 Book Club – 7

June Plans:
We were closed 6/20 for Juneteenth
We are collecting quotes for the next construction project to be submit July 8th. I have been interviewing for both a substitute clerk and Youth Services Library Assistant. Tinkergarten had a great turn out and interest but not enough sign-ups for the paid program, we will continue with a simpler version Wednesdays at 5:00pm. Yoga began at the end of the month and is totally full. Storytime has been picking up and has been coupled with visits from the Prek classes to share our space and summer reading program. We held a Teen Discussion as part of the LTC grant with Wayland Public Library and we had some really great input and ideas for future programs. Homesteader’s Club had a plant Swap this month. We participated in Dom’s Community Picnic to promote Summer Reading and had a good turn out to both our booth where we made buttons and the outdoor Movie later in the evening. Dom’s has donated ice cream coupons for Summer Reading Prizes.

July Plans
We will close Monday July 4th. We have two good candidates to approve for our positions and they should be filled by the end of the month. Summer Reading is off to a good start with attendance at our storytime, crafts, Nan Hoffman Concert and Bingo Night. Kim will leave for Australia July 28th

